
Subject: Follow-Up on Advanced Training Certification 

Availability 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on my previous inquiry regarding 

the availability of the advanced training certification program. 

As an enthusiastic participant looking to enhance my skills, I would like to know if there have 

been any updates or if there is a timeline for when the next session will be available. Your 

insights would be greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your response. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Job Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 


